
 

 

 
  

        

                                       Provider Data Audit 
 
 
 
 

Home State Health is committed to providing easy and timely access to care 

for its members and your patients.  A key component of these efforts is 

ensuring that the Home State Health provider directory correctly reflects 

your practice’s information so that patients seeking care are able to identify 

your locally available health services and make informed decisions for 

themselves and their families.      

 

Home State Health conducts regular outreach to all of our provider partners 

to validate the contents of our directories.  A member of our customer 

service team will be contacting your office in the coming weeks via fax or 

telephone.  Your assistance with these patient care efforts is greatly 

appreciated and will ensure that your patients have the most recent and 

accurate information available regarding your practice and your services.  

 

Please be sure to notify your office staff of this audit so that they may route 

these inquiries appropriately. 

 

 

Additionally, please remember to update your provider profile any time via 

our secure provider portal located at www.HomeStateHealth.com.  

 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation. As always, Home State Health 

values your participation in our network and appreciates the quality of care 

you provide to our members. Please contact Provider Services at 855-694-

HOME (4663) if you have any questions.  
 

http://www.homestatehealth.com/

